
Let this be a place of grace! 

Pink Sheet 
Weekend: May 11th & 12th, 2024 

 

o Parking Lot Ministry: Will be meeting at 7:45 Sunday, May 12 in 
the meeting hall to kick of the Parking Lot Ministry (PLM). Vest, 
walkie talkies and traffic safety lights will be provided.  (See Gerald 
Rave’s email). 

 
o Ministry Staff and all Volunteers schedule to serve this Sunday will 

park in Parling Lot C “inside the construction gate”. (Please see 
map below) 

 

o General Construction activity 

o Fence and gate placement is complete. 

o Exterior signage has been placed. 

o No construction equipment in place but activity will begin 

this week. 

o Please carefully read the additional documents on the 

Hospitality website discussing construction activity 

including parking maps. 

 

o Parking Lots to be used.  

o Parking will be in Lots: A, B, & C (please see the map below) 

o An attempt will be made to fill-in from Parking Lot C first 

and then B and then A. (see map) 

 

o Mobility challenged individuals can be dropped off at the 

“Main North Entrance” and golf carts will be available from 

the remote sections to the Main North Entrance and West A & 

West B doors. 

 

o Entrances and Exits closed. 

o Clearly, we will have a better door identifier system when 

the building is complete. For now, we have different 



identifiers on the interior and exterior of the same doors. 

Hopefully the following reference will be helpful. 

 

 Exterior Door identified (Main North Entrance) 

 Interior of same door Identified as (North Door) 

 

 Exterior Door identified (West A Entrance) 

 Interior of same door Identified as (Door D) 

 

 Exterior Door identified (West B Entrance) 

 Interior of same door Identified as (Door E) 

 

 Please note Greeters will be at all the entrances and 

gift bags for first time visitors will be available at both 

West A and West B entrances.  

 For those entering the Main North Entrance, our 

current Guest Services Station will be available.  

 

o The only entrances are Main North Entrances and West A & 

West B. (See map) 

 

o During the weekdays beginning May 13th entrance to the 

church will be Main North Entrance (only). 

o All doors can be exited but caution, some will exit into a 

construction area with no trespassing. 

 

o Rooms closed for meetings this week. 

o No rooms closed due to construction this week.  

o Other Key Information  

o Parking information and directional guidance will be 

provided as re-routing is required during construction (15 

months). 

  



 

Dear Team, 

God bless you. This will be a challenging weekend due to parking 

changes. Please remember that our service to our church and 

congregation by extension is service to God and His Kingdom. Be 

blessed by your service and let our church be a place of grace. 

 

   2 Timothy 2:1 

 

You then, my child, be strengthened by the grace that is in Christ 

Jesus, 

 

May God bless each of you and your families. 

 

Bob 

 

 

 



C O N S T R U C T I O N  D I S C L A I M E R  

Please be advised that our parking lot availability has changed and will 
continue through our 15 month construction project. 

Only the North and West entrances to the building will be available 
during the construction period. 

 Do not enter any of the fenced or restricted areas of the parking 
lot or building. 

 Flexibility with the parking lot changes. 

o We are asking members to come in their golf carts, if possible, to 
save parking spots for cars. Please park in the grass areas. 

o If anyone has a 4 or 6 passenger golf cart that the church could use 
on Sundays only during the 15-month construction, please contact 
Chris Callahan. This will allow us to provide transportation from 
parking lot to church entrance for individuals needing assistance . 

o If you currently have a Handicap Permit, please pick up a green 
Handicap placard for your mirror at the Guest Services Desk. 

o Please keep in mind that there is a Saturday  evening service at 6:00 
pm. 

 Flexibility with scheduling classrooms & Events 

o There may be adjustments that have to be made on a weekly basis. 

o Please contact the office and fill out an event form for all 
reservations. 

On behalf of the Elders and the staff, it is our desire to fulfill all your 
ministry needs. We appreciate your patience and flexibility during this 
15-month construction process. 
  



 


